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ICD-10 survey 

The information in this Quick Points replaces Quick Points 21-13 entitled “ICD-10  survey” that was issued 

on October 10, 2013. The purpose of this revision is to allow additional time for completion of the survey, 

due to The Minnesota ICD-10 Collaborative voting to extend the survey end date to October 31, 2013. 

We are one year away from ICD-10. Will your practice be ready? Please let us know by completing the 

short survey at the other end of this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/W8FJTBR. Surveys must be 

completed by October 31, 2013. 

The Minnesota ICD-10 Collaborative* has asked its payer members to send this survey to all of their 

contracted provider organizations. Thus, YOU MAY RECEIVE MULTIPLE COPIES OF THIS SURVEY. 

We apologize in advance for this “over communication,” but we want as many Minnesota provider 

practices as possible to have the opportunity to respond. PLEASE RESPOND ONLY ONCE.  

The survey should require no more than five minutes to complete. We thank you in advance for your 

participation! 

*The Minnesota ICD-10 Collaborative is a consortium of providers and payers brought together to identify and 

evaluate opportunities to minimize the disruption in health-care billing, reporting, and related processes for a variety of 

stakeholders in the health-care industry in connection with the ICD-10 conversion.   
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